Permanent Mission
of the Principality of Andorra
to the United Nations

Tim Wright

Director

Australian Campaign to Abolish Nuclear Weapons
G3/60 Leicester st.

Carlton VIC 3053

Australia

New York, 22 August 2011

Dear Mr. Wright,

[ am writing to you concerning your letter dated 15 April 2011 on Andorra’s position on
a Nuclear Weapons Convention, and I apologize for the delay in answering it.

I am pleased to confirm that the Principality of Andorra is fully committed to the
advancement of peace and security. As you may be well aware, our country has never
had an army. Consequently, I can hereby confirm that Andorra is in favour of limiting
the use of Nuclear Weapons and votes in favour of resolutions aimed at limiting the use
of Nuclear Weapons.

Yours sincerely, M
apci¢ Casal de Fonsdeviela

Arhbassador of the Principality of Andorra
to the United Nations

Two United Nations Plaza, 27th Floor - New York, N.Y. 10017
Telephone (212) 750 8064, Facsimile (212) 750 6630



